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February 8th, 2023 
 
To:  Chair Nancy Nathanson and the House Committee on Revenue 
Re:  HB2433 
 
 
The Mount Angel Chamber of Commerce stand’s with Oregon’s small businesses who have 
been trying to survive and keep their doors open despite a global pandemic, workforce 
shortages, and rising costs of both goods and labor and benefits.   
 
We ask you to support HB 2433 and to increase the exemption threshold for small businesses 
from $1 million to $5 million.  This would provide much needed relief to so many small 
businesses who need our help now more than ever. 
 
We urge you to show your support of small businesses and vote yes on HB 2433.  Thank you 
for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mt Angel Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors 
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